
 
 

 
 

CSL/2020-21/02 

5th May, 2020 

 

BSE Limited 

Corporate Relationship Department 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring 

Rotunda Building, P J Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai – 400001. 

Scrip Code :532443 
Scrip ID: CERA 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza 
Bandra Kurla Complex 

Bandra (East) 
Mumbai – 400051. 

 
Scrip Code: CERA 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015  

 
With reference to our earlier letter dated 24th March, 2020 pursuant to Regulation 30 
of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 reporting 

temporary suspension of manufacturing operations due to COVID-19 outbreak & lock 

down announced by the respective Governments, we have to inform you that we are 
resuming our manufacturing operations and all precautionary measures will be taken 

care by the Company.  
 

The Company will strictly comply with all the guidelines and norms issued by 
Central/State/Municipal authorities to operate its manufacturing operations 

 
The Company has been taking a series of measures in view of the COVID-19 pandemic 

to ensure safety and health of all our employees and to ensure compliance with various 

directives being issued by Central/State/Municipal authorities. 

 

This is for your information and please take the same on record. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Cera Sanitaryware Limited. 

 

Sd/- 

Atul Sanghvi 

Executive Director & CEO 

(DIN: 00045903) 


